

MEMO

From: Chairman, MMU Cultural Week Committee

Date: 25nd January, 2024

To: ALL STUDENTS

Ref: MMU/AA/037/079/2014/Vol.1(42)

REGISTRATION FOR PARTICIPATION DURING THE CULTURAL WEEK

We are excited to announce the upcoming Cultural Week scheduled for Tuesday, 8th and Wednesday, 9th February 2024. This event aims to celebrate our diverse cultural heritage, focusing on three thematic areas: Traditional Dance, Folk Songs, and Traditional Food.

To ensure a well-organized and engaging Cultural Week, we encourage interested students to register their participation through Mr. Fred Murimi, the Secretary General by Wednesday, 31st January 2024, following the guidelines outlined below:

- The number of participants for the traditional dance is limited to a minimum of 20 and i)
- The number of participants for the folk Songs is limited to a minimum of 12 and
- iii) The number of participants for the traditional Food is limited to a maximum of 20.

Please note that registration is on a first-come, first-served basis, so act promptly to secure your spot. We look forward to your enthusiastic participation in making this Cultural Week a memorable and vibrant event.

CHAIRMAN, MMU CULTURAL WEEK COMMITTEE

C.C: Vice-Chancellor

Deputy Vice-Chancellor (A&SA)

Ag. Deputy Vice-Chancellor (AF&S)

Registrar Academics

Registrar (A&S)

Dean of Students

Finance Officer

Deans of Schools

In-Charge, Security Services

Students Council

All Notice Board